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Hapag-Lloyd will increase its ocean tariff rate for all cargoes in 20’ and 40’ reefer 

and special containers including high cube boxes on the east bound trade from the 
Mediterranean to East Asia, from 1 April 2020 onwards and until further notice: 
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In addition, the German shipping company has announced the following ocean tariff rates for 

all cargoes in 20’ and 40’ general purpose containers, including high cube units, on the 

westbound trade from East Asia to North Europe and Mediterranean. 

Valid for sailings commencing on 1 April 2020 onwards and until further notice, the ocean tariff 

rates from East Asia (Including Japan) will be as follows: 

 



 

Furthermore, Hapag-Lloyd will push up ocean tariff rates for all cargoes for all 20’ 

and 40’ container types on the Middle East trade from the Southern French ports 
to Middle East and Indian Subcontinent destinations, commencing on 1 April 2020 
onwards and until further notice: 

 

 

 

 


